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when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. 
Bulkley Nechako Regional District
Board of Directors

December 7, 2021

I am writing to express my support of RZ A 07-21 bylaw 1600, 2021 to establish a
crematorium on Henry Rd.  The people involved in this project have done the work
to bring an essential service to the area that is readily available in residential and
commercial zones elsewhere all throughout the province and are doing so with new
equipment, manufactured in Canada that surpasses the provincial environmental
regulation.  The decision to allow this should be an easy one.  

Regards,

Jeremy Hanson  
7351 Cedar road Smithers BC

Written Submission 32 to Bylaw 1966, 2021 Public Hearing
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